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Friday,	19	May	2017		
7:36:03	PM	
	
as	part	of	the	IPART	tribunal	I	wish	to	highlight	the	inappropriate	price	paid	for	
Solar	generated	Power.	I	believe	there	should	be	a	mandatory	price	set	on	Solar	
generated	power	to	stop	the	unfair	and	bordering	on	collusion	by	large	power	
supply	companies.	Paying	6	cents	per	KwH	and	selling	this	same	power	to	
nearby	customers	some	maybe	next	door	for	a	price	of	400%	increase	of	say	24c	
per	KwH		I	urge	the	tribunal	to	act	farily	to	all	concerned	and	have	the	price	of	
Solar	generated	power	to	a	minimum	price	of	12c	to	15	cents	but	also	
acknowledging	that	Solar	generated	Power	is	actually	valued	considerably	
higher	than	15cents	when	we	consider	the	carbon	neutral	values	and	the	relative	
short	distance	between	producer	and	consumer	resulting	in	considerable	
reduced	'wasted'	power	lost	over	distance	and	time	in	the	traditional	Coal	fired	
generation	and	extensive	distances	this	power	travels	to	some	far-off	consumers.	
Trusting	the	Tribunal	will	recognise	and	reward	the	Solar	generated	Power	
suppliers	and	the	positive	environmental	value	this	form	of	power	can	offer.		
	
Thank	you	for	taking	the	time	to	consider	my	submission	
Regards	
Andrew	Tarrant	
	
Andrew	Tarrant		
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